
 

Company Announcement 

The following is a company announcement issued by Klikk Finance plc (the “Company”) 

pursuant to Prospects MTF Rule 4.11.13.  

 

Errata Corrige of Announcement published on 21 December 2023 

 

The announcement made by the Company on the 21 December 2023 states that the Company 

repurchased € 3,000 worth of 5.25% Unsecured Bonds 2027, at the price of €100 per bond, on 

the 12 December 2023. Please note that the date of the repurchase of the € 3,000 worth of 

5.25% Unsecured Bonds 2027 is the 21 December 2023.  

Dr Mikiel Calleja 

Company Secretary 
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